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Townsend, Erle

From: Steve Eagles <seagles4@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:57 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

There is too much fear of the unknown.  If we need to reduce our carbon footprint I 
believe that EVs are necessary.  I did not intend to own a Chevy Bolt so soon but now I 

understand the claim that after owning an EV no one wants to go back to loud and oily 

internal combustion power.  It took 7 months after we ordered the car before we got 
it  so I believe the bottleneck is in supply to our Maine dealers.  You will find you can live 

with it. 


